
 
 

FREE SHUTTLE FOR SUMMER LUNCH PROGRAM 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

The USD 263 school district is offering shuttle transportation to and from designated pick up sites for 
those students who need transportation for a lunch meal. Transportation will be provided Monday through 
Friday for the entire summer lunch program, between May 29th and August 3rd.  (Closed July 4th) 

There is no fee for utilizing the transportation service. Pick up and drop off locations are listed below.  

  

Pick up Locations and Estimated Times (updated 05/02/2018) 

11:00 – Peck Post Office 

11:10 - Easy Road and 147th (Paradise Valley) 

11:15 – Sandhill & Lori Lane (River Vista) 

11:20 – 111
th
 & S Anthony Lane (River Vista) 

11:30 – Mulvane Middle School 

11:40 – Mulvane High School 

11:50 – Arrive at Mulvane Grade School 

  

Return Location and Estimated Times 

12:35 - Depart Mulvane Grade School 

12:45 – Mulvane High School 

12:55 – Mulvane Middle School 

1:10 – 111
th
 & S Anthony Lane (River Vista) 

1:15 – Sandhill & Lori Lane (River Vista) 

1:20 - Easy Road and 147th (Paradise Valley) 

1:30 – Peck Post Office 

 

 

https://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks
https://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks

